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The children in Elephants, Zebras and Lions 

enjoyed a visit from Boo to a Goose theatre 

company this week. The show was called ‘Space 

Cats’ and the children had fun singing and moving 

throughout the performance.  

 

 

Space Cats 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We had a very positive visit from one of Her Majesty’s Inspectors for Health and Safety this week.  He 

was delighted with our covid measures in place and we had no points to develop.  Well done to everyone. 
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Diary Dates 

 

Friday 23rd October Non Pupil Day 

Monday 26th – Friday 30th October Half term 

Tuesday 3rd November Fantastic Food workshop at RHS Rosemoor – Kingfishers and 

Woodpeckers 

Thursday 5th November Fantastic Food workshop at RHS Rosemoor – Swans and 

Swallows 

Monday 9th November  Boo to a Goose Theatre, “Space Cats” – Year 2 

Tuesday 10th November Inspirational Nature workshop at RHS Rosemoor – Lions and 

Zebras 

Wednesday 11th November Inspirational Nature workshop at RHS Rosemoor - Elephants 

Monday 23rd November  Nasal flu immunisation for children that have been registered 

Thursday 26th and Friday 27th 

November  

Theatre Alibi – Down to Earth – whole school  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We wish all of our families a restful half term. 

School is open again on Monday 2nd November 2020. 

 

With kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

Mobile phones 

 

May we please remind parents and carers that 

mobile phones are not to be used inside the 

school grounds. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

Tempest photos 

Please note this year’s photographs can be 

ordered online, please tick the ‘back to 

school option’ for free delivery to school or 

envelopes with orders and payments must be 

returned to school by Monday 2nd November. 

 

Any queries please ring the school office. 

 

Thank you 


